To:

Ms. Kalpana Duggal
354, Park View Apartments
New Delhi.
12th April, 2004.

Dear Ms. Duggal,

This is to inform you of your acceptance to the (B.Com) Degree course in our college.
In order to complete the admission formalities, we request you to come with the required original documents to the (Admissions Office) during working hours no later than (19th April, 2004).


Wishing you the very best,

Sincerely,

Ajay Shukla

